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[These minutes are not a thorough presentation of all the subject matters that were discussed. There were many 

discussions occurring during the meeting which are not necessarily recorded. These minutes also include notes that 

Pastor Barkley took – especially in the area of dates.]  

The Music Fellowship Committee convened this special meeting at 8:30 am.  Present for the 

meeting were Barbara Jacobs, Angi Mahlendorf, Jann Blanchard, Mike Schramm, Charles Hess, 

Pastor Barkley and President Craig Larson.  Absent was Sarah Laetsch. 

Pastor Barkley opened the meeting with a small devotion for the committee.   

Church Needs Chart – the secretary Sarah Laetsch will put information in the bulletin. 

Sign-up sheets for the garage sale – Barbara will create sign-up sheets and they will be available for 

members to sign.  Pastor Barkley will be contacting other area churches asking for item donations 

for the garage sale.  

Food Items – Charles will contact Johnsonville Brats to see if there is any special pricing or 

donations that can be given toward fund raising.  Pastor Barkley will deal with the bakery’s.  Craig 

will deal with hamburgers.   

Long-range schedule of fund raising possibilities – Charles presented a 12-month schedule to the 

committee for fund raising possibilities.  There was much discussion on the various activities 

presented.  Pastor Barkley’s notes on dates of activities as follows:   

October TBD: Texas Roadhouse Night (Angi is looking into it. 

Friday October 27th:  German Spaghetti Dinner (In honor of the Reformation) 

Friday November 17th:  Mexican Night 

 Sunday December 17th:  Saint’s Ornament Decoration and Caroling after Church 

 Saturday January 6th:  Pancake Breakfast 
 

The concept of activities for the year was approved by the committee.  It was further approved that 

there would be 60 tickets for each activity in order to create demand.  50 tickets will be the actual 

fund-raising amount and 10 tickets will cover the cost of the actual event.  This totals 60 tickets.     

A Music Fellowship Committee bulletin board will be established in the Narthex for congregational 

members to read.   

The meeting adjourned at approximately 11:30 am.      

 

 

The next regularly scheduled Music Fellowship Committee meeting is Saturday, August 12, 2017, 

at 8:30 am.    


